
From: Lengfeld, Jay  

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2011 11:31 AM 
To: Davenport, John; Schauf, Mary; Witzel-Behl, Maribeth; Clear, Mark; Schauf, Mary; Woulf, 

Mark 
Cc: Wahl, Vic 

Subject: RE: Entertainment License for Schwoegler's Park Towne Lanes 

 
The West Police District does not support this Entertainment license at this time.  They will need 
to contact the WPD staff. 
 
Thanks 
 
Jay 
 


